
 

 

 
 
 
July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Canteen Closure  
 
We are excited to announce that our much overdue dining and kitchen project is 
finally getting underway next week. This project is being funded mainly by Cheshire 
East Local Authority. 
 
Unfortunately, this requires us to close the kitchen early on Tuesday 9th July 2024, to 
ensure that we have sufficient time to complete the project during the summer and 
be ready for a full service when we re-open in September.   
 
We would like to apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but can assure you 
that our catering contractor, Aramark, will still be providing a limited cold-food offer 
for the final two weeks of this term from Wednesday 10th to Wednesday 24th July 
2024. 
 
This will consist of sandwiches, drinks, yoghurts, fruit, crisps and biscuits and the 
Sixth Form Costa Coffee Shop service will be unaffected. 
 
The canteen extension will provide an outstanding facility for all our students to use 
all year round and will provide a much faster food service in future, whilst reducing 
queuing time for students at break and lunchtime therefore we are confident it will be 
worth the short-term inconvenience. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing the improvement to this part of school and 
your understanding on this matter is very much appreciated. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs K Brookes 
Business Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


